Vestry Meeting

March 28, 2021

Members Present: Mother Mary Schrom Breese, Martha Davis, Jenny Loyd, Nancy Floyd, Jill Gray, John Simpson and
Charlie Meadows, Treasurer.

The meeting was opened with prayer from Mother Mary.

Minutes of the February 28, 2021 were reviewed. Motion was made by Nancy to approve the minutes. Motion seconded
by John. Motion passed.

Treasurer Report:

Charlie presented the Treasurer's Report for February 2021. Motion was made by John to approve the report. Motion
seconded by Marty. Motion passed.

Old Business:
Jenny reported the new computer has been installed and is working great and thanked the vestry for the purchase.

Mother Mary reported that it appears the roof has been repaired since there weren’t any leaks after recent rain and snow so
she had Charlie Stettler go ahead and repair the wall and repaint it.

Motion was made by Jill to approve having Jeanette Myers prepare a photo of the black church in Sedan for the Minster
Art Project. Motion seconded by Marty. Motion passed.

New Business:
Mother Mary reviewed the Holy Week services that are planned.

Mother Mary asked if someone could change some light bulbs at various places and John and Charlie volunteered.

Mother Mary wished everyone a blessed Holy Week.

There being no further business, motion as made by Nancy to adjourn. Motion seconded by John. Motion passed.

The next vestry meeting will be April 25, 2021.

Respectfully Submitted
Jenny Loyd, Clerk



